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WE want to Thank you for your understanding and support during these difficult times.  We all have the same goal of allowing the student athletes have a successful season, so following the attendance policies while at the fields will help in this matter.  
Tickets will be sold at the gate; exact change is needed. ($5) 
Temperatures will be taken and COVID 19 questions answered.
Mask are required while in attendance.  
We ask that each fan bring their own chair and sit in family groups. If you have small children at the games, please do not allow them to run around the facility.   Children will need to remain with their family at all times.   Access to bleachers will be limited.
Concession stands will not be open.
The goal is to follow all the guidelines and keep students, families and visitors safe.  
Spring sports were missed by everyone last year, let us work together to enjoy them this year.

Thank you,
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